
The Grove Inc, 1037 Grove Ave, Racine, WI 53405, 262-634-9656 

5/21/2021 

GROVE CLUB  

Picnic is Sat, July 17, 2021 

Basket Raffle Donations Are Happening 

NOW!  

What will YOUR basket contain?? 
Be creative and see a Board member to lock it in the office!  

 

 

No time to make a basket? Hate to 

 shop? Too many decisions? 
You, your group or your meeting can donate $$ by 

dropping it in office door! 

 

(Clearly label your envelope who it’s from and what it is for, please) 

Contact: Rochelle 262-497-7109 or  

Holly 262-237-2272  
 


